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Pamela Martin

From: Diane Leon < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 9:27 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for 4 pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Councillors of Central Saanich,  
 
As an active member of the Central Saanich community, I respectfully ask for your support in creating 
dedicated pickleball courts at Centennial Park. This sport is quickly gaining popularity, and I, along with 
many others, play it regularly. 
 
Pickleball has been a great way for me to stay active, improve my health, and connect with others. It brings 
people of all ages together and helps build a stronger, more connected community. 
 
Right now, we often have to use shared or makeshift courts, which limits access and play quality. With 
proper facilities, more residents could join in, and we could host community events that benefit everyone, 
especially older adults who enjoy and greatly benefit from the game. 
 
Some residents and clubs are also willing to help cover conversion costs, making this a shared investment 
in our well-being. 
 
Thank you for considering this proposal.  
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Leon 
Brentwood Bay 
Ph:  

 

 
  
 
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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